
Town of Bartlett Office of Selectmen

Meeting Minutes: February 10, 2020

Attendance: Chairman Chandler, Selectmen David Patch, Selectman Vicki Garland

Visitors: None

Reporters: None

 

Meeting opened at 03:45 PM.

 

The Selectmen went over and finalized the warrant articles and 2020 budget in preparation for the 
budget hearing on Thursday, February 13, 2020 at the Bartlett Town Hall at 06:00 PM. The Selectmen’s
report was reviewed and some grammar was corrected. The contents of the report didn’t change.

 

The Selectmen discussed the request from the Saco-Swift Rivers Local Advisory Committee (LAC) to 
have a representative from Bartlett on the board. The Selectmen have at least two and maybe three 
people who are interested in this position but we don’t know how many people can be on the 
committee to represent the town. The Selectmen requested Lynn Jones, AA, to send an e-mail to LAC 
to find out this information.    

 

The Selectmen reviewed building permits, signed letters and checks throughout the course of the 
meeting.

 

Their being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 04:30 PM.

 

Respectfully submitted,

 

Brenda Medeiros, Sec.


